國民學校 KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Circular No.E91/24 (For the whole school)

Phone: 29810432

Fax: 29816345



Add: 30 Kwok Man Road, Cheung Chau

Date: 8th November, 2024

The Transition of Summer and Winter Uniforms

Dear Parents,

The weather has been getting cooler recently. In order for students to wear appropriate school uniform for the changeable weather, the school has decided that between 11th November and 6th December there will be a transition period from summer to winter uniforms. Parents can decide whether to let their children wear summer or winter uniforms according to the weather. Students must wear neat winter uniform only starting from 9th December. For more details about the winter uniform, please refer to the page 10 of the students' handbook.



Mr.Lo Wan Kai (Supervisor) Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)